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Families In Sumo Exhibition 
 

by Mark Buckton 
 
 

Not unlike an SFM piece on 
siblings in sumo a while ago, the 
Nihon Sumo Kyokai Museum 
will, on January 7th, unveil a 
special exhibition on families in 
sumo and the father / son or 
sibling relationships seen 
throughout the history of this 
ancient sport. 
 
Included will be several father / 
son or brother pairings most 
have little or no knowledge of 

and at least one 'pair' of severed 
but related, oicho-mage. 
 
For those unable to visit the 
exhibition in person, SFM will 
carry a bonanza of the exhibits 
with the permission of the NSK 
Museum - keep watching this 
space! 
 
The exhibit will run until 
February.

 
 


